
Leopold Takawira High School 
P .O Box 50 
 Mvuma 
 
22 May 2013 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: Report on the Computer Lab Project 
 
This is a short report on the Computer lab project at Leopold Takawira. 
 
I am happy to inform you that our School Development Committee (S.D.C) has made quotations to 
various companies and individuals who can set up a proper lab for us. The cheapest they have found 
is requiring a total of US$1 500 to install suitable desks which can accommodate up to 42 computers. 
The price includes fix and supply of all materials to be used. If that is done what will be left will be 
suitable chairs for the lab. The S.D.C have said that they have now raised this required amount to see 
kick start the installations by next week . 
 
As for internet connections, Tel-One , a Government  telecommunications  company has promised 
us that by June they would come and  set up  Internet Services at our school as soon as Fibre optic 
cables reach Mvuma. The cables will be installed from Gweru-Lalapanzi-Mvuma. Their quote was a 
fee of $700-$1000 per month unlimited access, also included wi-Fi connectivity. Meanwhile the 
school is using two Econet Modems which when one once to use, you buy data for that time. 
 
Lessons are being conducted well and students are very happy that they are gaining knowledge on 
how to use computers in everyday life. 
 
Greetings from all at Takawira (i.e teachers and students). 
 
Regards 
 
Mahore  A 
(Computer Science) 


